
 

 

 
Debra L. Bouffard 

dbouffard@sheeheyvt.com  

 

      VIA ePUC  

February 23, 2024 

 

Ms. Holly Anderson, Clerk   
VERMONT PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
Peoples United Bank Building, 4th Floor 
112 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05620-2701 

 

Re:  Case No. 23-3734-PET - Petition VELCO for a Certificate of Public Good pursuant to 30 

V.S.A. § 248 authorizing construction of the “Franklin County Line Upgrade Project” 

consisting of upgrades to VELCO’s existing K42 transmission line in Georgia, St. 

Albans, Swanton, and Highgate, Vermont 

      

Dear Holly:  

  

In connection with the above-referenced case, today Vermont Transco LLC and Vermont 

Electric Power Company, Inc. (together “VELCO”) filed supplemental testimony and exhibits 

regarding several project modifications.  VELCO will discuss this filing with the parties, and if 

the parties require additional time to review this supplemental material, VELCO will submit a 

proposed adjusted case schedule. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

      Very truly yours,  

 

      SHEEHEY FURLONG & BEHM P.C. 

 

      /s/ Debra L. Bouffard   

 

      Debra L. Bouffard 

 

DLB/djb 

mailto:dbouffard@sheeheyvt.com

